
 

CAPITOL HILL SCHOLARS 
PROGRAM 

Each year the University Corporation for 
Atmospheric Research (UCAR) selects up to 
six undergraduate or graduate students to 

go to Washington, D.C. 

In Washington D.C., you will have the chance to visit Capitol 
Hill, meet with members of Congress and their staffs, attend 
a special briefing by Hill staffers on how Congress works, 
and attend other special events.  
 
For your chance to participate in this unique opportunity, 
please answer the following questions in a video essay: 
 
� What do you think is the most important thing for 

policymakers to know about Earth system science 
(weather, water, climate, air quality or space 
weather)? 
 

� What will this opportunity mean to your education 
and/or future career? 
 

 

JOIN US IN 
WASHINGTON D.C. 

JUNE  4-5, 2019 

____ 

All expenses paid trip 
to the nations’ 

capitol 

 ____ 

UCAR Board of 
Trustees will be your 
hosts for this unique 

opportunity 

____ 

Submission 
 Deadline is 

March 29, 2019 

For further information 
on the Capitol Hill 

Scholars Program and 
how to submit material, 

please visit 
http://bit.ly/ucar-hill-

scholars. 

 
  


